Envirocare of Utah, Inc.

UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUL 10 199

" Ve o :
Attn: Mr. Victor Rcmerc, Controller :RECE:“' M 8‘

215 So. State Street
Suite 1160
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Gentlemen:

This 1s to acknowledge the receipt of your letter dated July 6,
1992, requesting supporting information for Invoice Nos. J0330-
91, J0080-92, J0262-92, and JR0540-92.

Our records indicate that Invoice No. J0080-92 was cancelled, and

payment has not been received. Please let us know if your

records indicate otherwise.

As for the remaining invoices, we have requested the Licensing
staff to provide us with the necessary information. As soon as
we receive it we will send it to you.
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Sincerely,

—,
Nrsericn / “ewyss

Doug Weiss, Chief

Materials License Fee Section
License Fee & Debt Collection Branch
Division of Accounting & Finance
Vffice ot tne Controller



